
 
 

March 15, 2022 
 

LTAS Technologies 
505 Consumers Road #314 
Toronto, ON M2J4V8 
877-352-3277 
allen@harmari.com 
 

 
 

Request for Quote #2109-121  
 
Short-Term Rental Management Solution 
                      

Allen, 
 

The City of Frisco has awarded the above mentioned Request for Proposal to your agency. This is an annual 
contract, good for one (1) year from 03/15/2022 with four (4) optional annual renewals. Please acknowledge 
receipt of this letter by signing and emailing it to Erik Erwin at eerwin@friscotexas.gov. 

 
 
 
 
 

Name Date 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Signature 
 
 

Thank you for your interest in serving our needs. We look forward to a successful business relationship. If 
you have any further questions, please contact the Purchasing Division at (972) 292 5549. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Erik Erwin 
Buyer 
 

Allen Atamer March 16, 2022

mailto:eerwin@friscotexas.gov

